			Canada Emergency Rent Subsidy (CERS) Application Portal Now Open
 
Starting today, Monday November 23, 2020, the federal government will be accepting Canada Emergency Rent Subsidy (CERS) applications. The new CERS will provide direct relief to businesses, non-profits, and charities that continue to be economically impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. The new rent subsidy will be available retroactive to September 27 2020 until June 2021.
 
With the introduction of the new rent subsidy, qualifying organizations that have suffered a revenue drop would be eligible for a subsidy on eligible expenses. The maximum base rate subsidy would be 65 per cent, and available to organizations with a revenue drop of 70 per cent or more. The base rate would then decline to a rate of 40 per cent for organizations with a revenue drop of 50 per cent, and then would gradually reduce to zero for those not experiencing a decline in revenues. This structure mirrors the Canada Emergency Wage Subsidy rate structure.
 
Eligible expenses for a location for a qualifying period would include commercial rent, property taxes (including school taxes and municipal taxes), property insurance, and interest on commercial mortgages (subject to limits) for a qualifying property, less any subleasing revenues.
 
Click here to see what funding your business is eligible for and to submit your application today.







			 











			$600M Fund for Businesses Experiencing Significant Public Health Measures
 
The Ontario government is making $600 million in funding available to businesses required to close or significantly restrict services in areas subject to the Red/Control or Lockdown categories. Rebates will cover the period of time that businesses are required to temporarily close.
 
Beginning on November 16, 2020, eligible businesses are able to apply for temporary property tax and energy cost rebates directly to the province through a single, online application portal. The application portal also provides additional resources to businesses beyond property tax and energy cost rebates, such as a small funding grant for PPE. Many businesses should expect to receive their rebate payments within a few weeks of finalizing and submitting their completed application. 
 
Click here for more information on this funding opportunity.







			 











			Develop a COVID-19 Workplace Safety Plan
 
Did you know that a COVID-19 Workplace Safety Plan must be available upon request during an inspection of your workplace? As an employer it is your responsibility under the Occupational Health and Safety Act to take every precaution reasonable in the circumstances to protect a worker.
 
The provincial government has resources available to you and your business to assist with the development of a workplace safety plan. Click here for sector-specific information and examples of controls that apply to your type of workplace to get started on your COVID-19 workplace safety plan.
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